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Modernization:  Provider Training Scheduled for 

January 2019; Modernization Project Webpage Created 

Provider training on the modernized Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS) will occur in 

January 2019.  The four-hour training will include details about the new system, policy and enforcement 

changes.  It is imperative that providers receive training to prevent any delays in processing transactions 

such as enrollment/revalidation, claims and prior authorizations.  

Access to register for training will start November 1, 2018, through the new Modernization Project 

webpage on the Nevada Medicaid website at www.medicaid.nv.gov.  To open the new webpage, click on 

the “Modernization Project” link under “Featured Links” on the left-hand side of each page of the website.  

This page will include information about modernization in areas such as training registration, training 

materials, web announcements and known issues.  This page launched on September 17, 2018. Refer to it 

often to stay aware of upcoming changes and details that impact the provider community.  

Below is a high-level overview of the dates of training, so providers can mark their calendars.  In October 

2018, more details will be provided on the customized sessions based on broad provider type, an 

overview of how to register for training and a reminder about dates and where you can find training 

details. 

January 7 – 18 January 22 – 25 January 28 – February 1 

Instructor Led Training in Las 

Vegas 

Instructor Led Training in Reno Webinars for Remote Providers 
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